
 

Report D1 & D2 
Communication- Pride Report & Social Media 
August 8, 2024 
 
Dear Governor Toni and Cabinet, 
 
The Pride Report continues to be published in three locations for maximum access: via email 
distribution list, on the district website, and via the district Facebook page. If you know of Lions 
who should be receiving the email distribution but are not, let me know so I can check to see if 
their email has been blocked or bounced. Sometimes it’s just a typo causing the trouble. 
 
I would like to ask that all cabinet members take back to their clubs the request for photos and 
stories of service projects, fundraisers, etc. The newsletter is more fun to read and makes a 
bigger impact when it includes more content provided by our Lions Clubs. Let people know it 
doesn’t have to be a giant project- I would love to post photos of a new member induction, a 
social get-together, or even list a “help wanted” ad for a project that needs more Lions! If it 
seems like the newsletter always features the same clubs, it’s because they’re the ones sending 
things in. Get YOUR club’s great work in there, too! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lion Christina Beargie 
 


